
 

 

18 May 2022 

  
 
Sent via email to  

Dear  
 
REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL INFORMATION – RELEASE OF INFORMATION  
 
We refer to your official information request dated 2 May 2022. You requested the following 
information from the Queenstown Lakes District Council (QLDC): 
 

• In the last financial year, what percent of building consents are processed within statutory 
timeframe? 

 

• In the last financial year, what percent of resource consents are processed within the statutory 
timeframe? 

 
o In the last financial year, what was the Median charge per non-notified consent? 
o In the last financial year, what was the Median charge per notified consent? 

 

• In the last financial year, what was the total staff turnover for the council? 
 
 
QLDC Response 
 

• In the last financial year, what percent of building consents are processed within statutory 
timeframe? 

 
- 97.27% for Building Consents (1 July – 30 April). 

 
 

• In the last financial year, what percent of resource consents are processed within the statutory 
timeframe? 
 

- 88.94%  
 

o In the last financial year, what was the Median charge per non-notified consent? 
 

- $2,380.20 (includes GST) 
 

o In the last financial year, what was the Median charge per notified consent? 
 

- $33,274.23 (includes GST) 
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• In the last financial year, what was the total staff turnover for the council? 
 

- Staff turnover from July 21 until March 2022 is 18.87%.   
 

 
We trust this response satisfactorily answers your request.  
 
Kind regards, 
  

 
 
Poonam Sethi  
Governance and official Information Advisor  
 
 




